From: Doug Young

Sent: 4/2/2015 9:34:20 AM

To: Haley, Nikki

Cc: Burns, James

Subject: FW: California Tapped Out - USA Today 04/02/15

From: Doug Young [mailto:dgyoung@bellsouth.net]

Sent: Thursday, April 02, 2015 9:34 AM

To: Senator Thomas Alexander (SLCIComm@scsenate.gov); 'SC
Representative Bill Sandifer <sandiferbill@bellsouth.net>'

Cc: S. C. Senator Danny Verdin lll (dannyverdin@scsenate.gov); SC
Representative David Hiott (hiott@bellsouth.net)

Subject: California Tapped Out - USA Today 04/02/15

Gentlemen: We need to make sure that we are not next for a water crisis.
Please keep funding the SCDNR water studies so that we know how much water
we will have available during droughts, how much we are currently using, and
how much we have available for future growth.

Thank you for your attention to this important issue.

Doug Young

864-247-3900



